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March 11th 2022 
 

Planetree Adventure 
 
 

 
 
Planetree adventure will be starting this Tuesday, March 15th for the children in 

Mrs Gibbons, Mr Davies and Mrs Drew’s classes. This is part of Clwb Hapus. 

Unfortunately, Mrs Mac’s children are a little bit too young for the activities. 

 

The programme will run for ten weeks and the first session will consist of 

introduction to team building and survival skills. You can click the link or visit 

their website if you wish to see more information about who Planetree are and 

what they do;  https://www.planetreeadventure.org/ 

 

The cost is the same as normal afterschool club £6.00 per pupil, £5.00 for siblings 

joining the same session. 

 

For the children who are in Mrs Mac’s Class or those who prefer to be inside, 

usual Clwb Hapus activities will continue as normal. 

 

The children were very excited when Johannah from Planetree visited their classes. 

 

The cost is not in addition to afterschool club payment it is included in the price. 

 

For more information please contact Mr Morgan. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr J Morgan 

Headteacher. 
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